
Report of the Planning Board 

This year the Planning Board was comprised of Susan Bronstein, Chair, Pat Coffey, Wade 

Clement, Saxon Elliot and Ger Ronan.  The Board met the second Tuesday of the month at 6:30 

PM.  The COVID pandemic’s arrival resulted in no business before the Planning Board in March 

and therefore no meeting was held; this experience was repeated several times during the year 

resulting in no meetings in May, July or September.  Meetings that were held were done remotely 

via Zoom.   

The Planning Board reviewed and approved six site plans, two building permits and approved the 

rebuilding of the bridge on Kings Highway. 

A representative of the Planning Board is now a participating member of the Zoning Bylaw Review 

Committee and provides the necessary information to keep the Planning Board current with zoning 

developments. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Bronstein, Chair 

 

 


